
From: Manu S-M   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:27 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
Good Evening! 
 
Please say No to The Dawn-Parkway pipeline, for the well-being of our environment, animal 
companions, & each other as human beings! 
 
Please financially invest into the Hamilton community instead! 
 
Thank you very much for your time & energy!! 

Manu S-M 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Manu S-M  
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